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I have been a customer of the GoGo ReFill store in South Portland since they opened. 
In that time frame, I have been able to reuse the same containers for my laundry 
detergent, hand soap, shampoo, conditioner, multipurpose cleaner, vinegar, 
dishwashing detergent, dish soap, and countless other products.  The ability to reuse 
my containers has helped to reduce the amount of plastic we consume in our 
household, eliminated waste in my home, and helped me to support local small 
businesses that are so critical to the state of Maine.  We need to expand the offerings 


